
On Thursday, August 22, 2019, 11:02:55 AM Sarah Olds-Mondlane wrote: 

Hi friends! I would love it if y’all could pray for a boy we are working with named Augustino. 

He’s been on the streets for at least 6 years (since he was 10 or 11 years old). He recently has had 

some health issues and has been staying with us at Masana for over a week. On Monday, one of 

our staff members went with him to try and find his home but, because the area has changed so 

much in all the years that he has been away, they were not able to locate the house. We are going 

to try again tomorrow. Augustino remembers the name of a bus stop near his family’s home so 

we will get to there and then see if he remembers where to go. Please join us in praying for favor 

as we search for Augustino’s family tomorrow. 

Sarah Olds-Mondlane 


